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Hello Mike,  Just a few lines here thanking you for the opportunity to speak my
thoughts about historical Cape Point. There was certainly some high heart-felt
emotions running last night. However, I was wondering why the two people that
started this whole mess were the only ones that spoke directly against
access. Everyone I know thinks the enclosures are not a bad thing. It's the no to-
and- from shore side access and the ridicules non-science 1000 meter buffers that
has the people very angry......including many birders I view with. There's room for
all, especially at Cape Point. Some time soon, this country will be run by a common
sense majority rules system again. I asked Derb why they could not have done this
with the community, the Park, and the State where they could have came out
looking like a knight in shining armor, real heroes. Then I foolishly remembered he's
a lawyer......where's the money? Mike, I know you are caught right in the middle of
this now but I'd run with the people if I were you. That's what the Department of
Interior will have to do once the new Congress gets a hold of them in after this
November. As always, thank you for your hard work and invested time. Regards,
Kevin Mc Cabe.
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